
St.  Mary-Loyola  partnership
supported with grant
We read with great interest your article, “On the go in Govans,” in the Nov. 8 edition
of  The  Catholic  Review.  This  innovative  partnership  between  St.  Mary  of  the
Assumption School and Loyola College is a win-win situation for both schools.

We would  like  to  point  out,  however,  that  this  endeavor  was  made financially
possible with a $68,390 grant from the Marion I. & Henry J. Knott Foundation. We
are very proud of this award as we are of our many grants awarded on behalf of
Catholic education.

Mr. Cantori is executive director of the Marion I. & Henry J. Knott Foundation and
Mr. Porter is president.
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